
AQUACULTURE MARKET EXPLORATION IN CHILE
AQUASUR 2024 FOLLOWED BY A MARKET VISIT

Norwegian Pavillion at AquaSur 2024 - The path towards the Blue Transformation

Innovation Norway is offering Norwegian 
companies´ space in a Norwegian pavilion 
at AquaSur, the most relevant aquaculture 
trade fair in the Southern hemisphere.

The 12th edition of the fair brings together the aquaculture sector in the region, and will allow 
Norwegian companies to connect to decision makers, leading companies in the industry and to 
showcase Norwegian high standard of sustainable technologies for Chilean aquaculture market.

Innovation Norway South America has a booth of 116 sqm reserved by November 2023 and an 
Export Promotion Grants (Eksportfremstøt) is available to Norwegian companies participating in 
trade fairs abroad. By clicking here you find more information.

Price: from 09.000 NOK (price per sqm) without the grant.

Dates:
AquaSur 2024 – 19th to 21st March, 2024 |
Market Visit – 25th to 27th March, 2024

Interested in joining just the Business 
Delegation during AQUASUR?
Please, contact Pilar Neves!

Market Aquaculture Visit in Chile 2024

Taking into consideration the current focus of the Chilean aquaculture market and government 
to grow in a sustainable way, the market visit consists on meetings with relevant business 
decision makers seeking to explore opportunities, identify clients and partners to successfully 
enter the Chilean market or expand existing business.

The Market Visit is a group program tailored made as much as possible based on the participant 
companies interest.

Price: from 20.000 NOK per company and two representatives per company 
           (Depending on the size of your business).

Want to now more?
Please, contact Pilar Neves!
Pilar Neves - IN Project Manager | pilar.neves@innovationnorway.no

Support:

https://www.innovasjonnorge.no/no/tjenester/internasjonal-satsing/finansiering-for-internasjonal-satsing/tilskudd-til-a-delta-pa-messer/

